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October 16, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:
| am writing you today to compliment the work that Ron Zander completed for our school.

Prior to my arrival as principal of Kramer Elementary, | understand that there was a very
unappealing front area of the school. In talking with Mr. Zander, he worked with the
previous administration to design and implement a very nice front plaza and waiting area at
the front of the school. The layout and materials used allow for students and parents to
wait in and enter the building in a very peaceful and aesthetically pleasing environment.

Our front plaza is used on a daily basis to ensure our students enter and exit in a safe
manner. Additionally, our decking area is used for our annual end of the year celebration.
The work that Mr. Zander completed for us has been an invaluable asset to our school.

If you have additional questions or need any information, please call me at 972-794-8300.
Additionally, you are more than welcome to come by and see Mr. Zander’s work in person.

Sincerely,
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Menay Harrls, Principal
Kramer Elementary

3700 Ross Ave.
Dallas, TX 75204
(972) 925-3700
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